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It's a Matter of "Principal" 

 
Dear Inman Families, 
It is so hard to believe another school year has ended.  We made it,... 
because we were together in supporting one another as a learning 

community.  As you reflect back, there are many things to be grateful for, especially our health, 
and the many memories that have been made.  I encourage you to take the time to reflect and 
scroll through the many FreshGrade posts, classroom blogfolios or Microsoft TEAMS 
documents, and you can see  your child’s evidence of growth, happiness and learning...together 
at Ecole Inman- what more could we ask for! 
 
At this time of year, we must say farewell not only to our grade 3 French Immersion students, 
Grade 7s but also several staff members.  Education Assistance Ms. Potter, Ms. Shah and Mr. 
Wagar will be taking on new adventures.  Ms. Shah will be heading to Chaffey-Burke, Ms. Potter 
will be entering the Teaching Program in the fall and Mr. Wagar will be seeking a new school in 
the fall.  We wish them the best of luck.  Mme Dalmer who took over for Mme Trahan during 
her maternity leave and Ms. Jodoin who took over for Ms. Low during her maternity leave will 
be leaving us. We wish both of them well wherever they land.  Ms. Leung, Ms. Eisler who and 
our noon hour supervisor Ms. Pereira who were on temporary contracts will move on and we 
wish them the best of luck.  Ms. Chung and Mme Hassink will also be leaving to their new 
school home over at Kitchener Elementary.  They have been an integral part of the Inman team, 
their presence will be missed.  Ms. Bauer has taken an opportunity over a Cascade Heights 
come September, heading back to her roots in teaching French Immersion. Mrs. Wheeler who 
has provided such care and support to many students in the school as one of our learning 
support teachers, will be taking on a new opportunity over at South Slope Elementary. Mme 
Wong, Ms. Bech and Ms. Mauro who have been long standing Inman staff members will be 
taking on a new adventure and opportunity.  Mme Wong is off to Taylor Park and Ms. Bech and 
Ms. Mauro are off to Brentwood Park.  All three have taught so many students and siblings over 
the years, their experience, warm smile and care will be sorely missed.  Ms.Lloyd our teacher 
librarian and Head Teacher has taken on a new leadership opportunity as she will be the new 
Vice President of the Burnaby Teachers Association.  Despite Ms. Lloyd only being with us for 
one year, her creative flare and high energy will be definitely missed.  
 
We will be welcoming Mr. Derek Cockram, our new Head Teacher, to Inman in the fall.  He 
comes to us with a wealth of teaching experience.  We look forward to having him here, so 
please give him a warm welcome when you see a new face in September. 



I couldn’t sum up the year without giving a big thank you to all of our staff for their continued 
commitment and dedication to Ecole Inman.  They have gone above and beyond this year to 
make learning safe, and fun while discovering different ways to make school work in these 
unusual circumstances.   
 
To our departing families who are moving, I wish you all the best in your new schools. Inman is 
a truly exciting school. I want to thank those who took the extra effort to make Inman a better 
place this year. On behalf of the Inman staff, please have a safe and exciting summer. 
  
Best wishes, 
Kelly Chow 
Principal, Ecole Inman 



School Communication 

 



Community News 

 

 



 

 

 



                                          See you in September! 
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